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New school | 
Tallawong Public School
Enrolment for 2024 is now open!

Artist impression of the entrance at the new primary school in Tallawong (subject to change)

Enrolment is now open for Kindergarten to Year 6 students to begin their 
learning journey in 2024. Be part of this foundation year for Tallawong 
Public School. You can access the enrolment page for the school by going 
to the school webpage at Online Enrolment Application (nsw.gov.au) or 
scanning the QR code. 

The intake area was developed in consultation with the Directors of Leadership, Northwest Strategy 
School Operational Readiness, and the Ponds Principals Network. 

Visit schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au to view a map of the intake area.

Follow us 

The schools Facebook Page has been set up and is where the school will be posting ongoing 
updates as well as establishing its online community. 

Follow us at https://www.facebook.com/TallawongPS.


